
Home Learning Newsletter

Celebrations

A very big well done to the following children 

who have been chosen by their class teacher for

excellent home learning work this week.

Infants

Reception – Matty Waterworth

for completing all optional tasks and a few of his own.

Year 1- Ryder Davies

for writing ‘How to make a smoothie’ storyboard with illustrations!

Year 2 – Bobby Vause

for completing a very detailed fact file about animal homes.

Juniors 

Year 3 – Poppy Valentine

for her Stone Age diary and her Chatterpix Angel.

Year 4 – Ella Govin

because she managed to program a sequence of commands on 

2code to make a snail race.

Year 5 – James Daniel

in addition to completing Purple Mash Work, he’s been researching  

and reading up on current affairs.

Year 6 – Lilly Barton

for her work on Purple Mash including her newspaper report about 

the Titanic.

Best Class Reward

Each class teacher informs me of the number 

of children who are sharing their work with them every day 

and the Best Class is the class who has the

most number of children sharing work throughout the week.

Rec – 17/29 = 59%

Year 1 – 25/30 = 83%
Year 2 – 22/30 = 73%

Year 3 – 24/29 = 83%
Year 4 – 17/30 = 57%

Year 5 – 23/30 = 77%

Year 6 – 19/29 = 66%

Years 1 & 3 are the winners of Week 2 – Well done!

We will celebrate weekly the best class and when we return to 

school the class which was the ‘best class’ the most 

will receive a treat.

Positive thoughts in the time of the Coronavirus Pandemic:

Cherish your elders.

We realise how much we love our elders and our families in 

general, and don’t want to lose them.

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Week 2 of Home Schooling

Spring 2 Week 6 – 3rd April 2020


